
STAFF MORALE & ENGAGMENT COMMITTEE (SME) REPORT  
April 8, 2025 
 
SME Committee is working to find ways to get support for both Belknap and HSC engagement 
events to happen. We are following leads on Fund Raising and Sponsored activities.  We will report 
back as soon as we hear something. If you have any ideas or suggestions, please feel free to share 
them. 
 
Thank you,  
SME Committee Chair Stephanie Kittle  4/8/2025 
     
    
 


